Daren Black

Director Julie Henderson,

Dear DPR Director Julie Henderson,

All chemical pesticides are deadly poisons. There are safe, harmless alternatives. We need to stand
against chem industry bullying and phase out the use of all types of chem pesticides and herbicides.
We strongly support the effort to provide Californians with advance notice of hazardous pesticide
use. We urge you to make sure the new regulation is as effective as possible to ensure that impacted
residents can protect themselves from harm. To truly be effective, the system must include the exact
location of all pesticide applications.

Scientific research confirms that the public is in greater risk of harm the closer they are to a
pesticide application. An application next to one’s house is of even greater concern than an
application a mile away and would require more precautions.

Sincerely,

Daren Black



